
LawNY® SCAM ALERT

Please be aware that telephone scams are on the rise. We have received reports of scammers 
impersonating law offices in order to demand money be sent. LawNY® will never ask you for money 
over the phone, including via Western Union, wire transfer, gift cards, or Venmo/Zelle/CashApp. Please 
stay vigilant.
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